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News from Scandiatransplant office  

 

November 2015 - 3 
 

Postponed: 

Access will be closed 

down to the old 

system/user interface 

By this information letter, we wish to communicate to you about 

status and progress related to the database, collaboration with 

groups related to Scandiatransplant and on-going working 

projects. 

We hope that you will read it and share the information with 

whom it might concern.  

Do not hesitate to contact us at help@scandiatransplant.org for 

further information, ideas, problems and help. 

Scandiatransplant 

Aarhus Universitetshospital, Skejby 

DK - 8200 Aarhus N 

Denmark 

www.scandiatransplant.org 

Purpose 

Postponement of closing down access to the old user interface 

Due to local problems at one of the Nordic transplantation 

centers with gaining access to the new web based user 

interface, we have decided to postpone the close down of 

access to the old user interface.     

The current plan is to close down access to the old user interface 

after December 8, 2015. 

We are really happy to see that so many of you have started to 

use the new user interface. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us for further information, 

ideas, problems and help. 

 

System close down 

Tomorrow December 1, 2015 from 9-10 o’clock CET access to the 

system (both new and old user interface) will be closed down, 

due to replacement of a CPU cooler fan on the old server.  

 

System close down 

December 1, 2015 

9-10 o’clock (CET) 
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